
 
 
 
 
 

 
Republic Tornado doors & frames Now Ordered through Steelcraft 
 
Effective July 1, 2024, the Republic DF Series Tornado doors and frames are no longer available, now 
processed and fulfilled through Steelcraft as Paladin PW doors and FP frames. 
 
This does not affect the available offering or pricing – Steelcraft Paladin and the previous Republic DF are 
the same manufactured product, only differing by brand. 
 
For product information and downloads, go to Steelcraft’s Paladin PW Series. 
 
Customers should work directly with Steelcraft going forward, send orders directly to 
SteelcraftOrderEntry@allegion.com. Refer to Working with Steelcraft. 
 
Purchase Orders sent to Republic will be forwarded to Steelcraft Order Entry for processing and fulfillment 
through Steelcraft as Paladin. 
 
All doors and frames in any tornado opening (identified by mark number) must have matching labels. If you 
previously ordered DF Tornado frames or need replacement tornado frames and doors, you must make this 
clear in your new order so that we can verify and provide matching labels on your new order. By default all 
orders will receive Steelcraft ICC 500-2020 labels. Failure to do so could result in failed inspections, added 
costs, and extensive delays. 
 
Contact your sales representative if you are not presently open with Steelcraft. This will take 2-3 weeks to 
process before orders can be taken. Customers are encouraged to start this prior to orders to avoid delays. 
 
 
 
For additional information, please contact: Ken Richied, Allegion HM Product Manager 

Date: July 1, 2024 
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